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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: And the Lord said, "If you had faith as a grain of mustard seed, 
you could say to this sycamine tree, 'Be rooted up, and be planted in the sea,' and it 
would obey you,

YOUTH INTERN NEEDED:

Wes-i ga e Chape}, is in need of a Youth Intern to assist in directing their junior and 
senior high youth program. Anyone interested in this opportunity may see Dean Rice 
or call Fastor Caple at 776-3958.

READ WITH SPEED:

Tonight, (Thursday), 7p.m. in E-l! Just $36 and 3 two hour classes will double your '*• 
speed and help your comprehension. Get the jump on your classes. See you there!

PUBLICATIONS WORKSHOP CLASS:

... will meet 7th period beginning next Wednesday in the SUB,

SUMMER P.R, TRYOUTS:

Groups interested in trying out for Summer P.R. travel teams should secure a form from 
Mr. Griffin as soon as possible. 'We will send out four teams for approximately 10 weeks 
A fine scholarship is given plus allowance and travel expenses. The auditions will be 
held Feb. 1 , Tuesday, 7:00 p.m, in the Learning Center,.

INTRAMURAL BASKETBALL:

A11 those Interested in playin , Intramural Basketball are requested to sign their names 
to the rosters posted on each floor of the men's dorms and in the SUB foyer. The draft 
will be conducted on either the ll$b or l*f» of January, with competition beginning the 
22nd of January. v~*>

FREE! FREE! FREE!

Beginning January 6th, the Library will be giving away duplicate and outdated Sunday 
School curriculum materials from GPH and others. Stop by the 1st floor reference desk 
and pick up what you can use for your CE activities. It's good stuff! That's Jan. 6-11

STUDENT HEALTH CENTER:

The College nurse, Mrs.. Jean Clark, R.N. , will be having office hours for the Winter 
Quarter as follows: 1:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday, Wednesday, Friday.

SUMMER SCHOOL SESSION:

A summer school session is under study for this coming June. It would commence the 
week after finals of the Spring quarter and extend to July 1st. The schedule would be 
designed to permit a student to earn up to 10 quarter credits during the session (the 
normal number for a summer session). Next Wednesday a survey will be taken in Chapel 
to cfetermine (l) enrollment potentials from among students currently enrolled, and (2) 
the specific subject-matter which students need or in which they would be the most 
interested, ^lease give thought to these two questions and come prepared to share 
your opinions on the survey questionnaire.

ATTENTION ANY PROSPECTIVE DISC JOCKY!!!!!!

KCNC will be on the air Honday Jan. 7th. No license required! No previous experience 
necessary. Only the desire to learn, a willingness to be reliable, and a want to serve 
the campus needed, Contact station manager Doug ^oltry, or go by KCNC (L Building) and 
sign up. BE FAMOUS, JOIN THE KCNC STAFF!!

COWEDS:

Our next meeting is Tuesday, Jan. 1 1 , at 7:30 p.m. in the Gafeteria faculty dining area. 
Babysitting will be available in the SUB at $1 per child. Mrs. Millard will be sharing 
‘ ith us about candlemaking.
LOST NOT FOUND' If you have BORROWED anything from the maintenance shed, please 
return. There are a number of things missing.


